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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS e 3

How much does it cost to launch my boat?

Multiple Launch Pass £80
Single Launch Pass £20
Commercial Vessel Multiple Launch Pass £250

What are the launch fees for?

These fees generate income to help the National Park Authority provide facilities and services across the
National Park including those provided at Duncan Mills Memorial Slipway.

Why have the charges gone up?

The launch fees have not changed since they were first introduced eight years ago.

Increasing the charges will generate vital income to help us continue providing high quality public facilities and
services, as well as ensuring that the National Park Authority is not significantly undercutting other privately
run similar services on the loch.

What do | get for this fee?
A Single Launch Pass covers one launch and retrieval of a powered vessel.

A Multiple Launch Pass entitles you to unlimited launches for a full year from the date you purchase your pass.
The shower facilities at Duncan Mills Memorial Slipway will be free to use from the 1st of April 2019.

How do | pay for my pass?

* Inperson—pay by credit / debit card.
Bring your completed form to Duncan Mills Memorial Slipway, Pier Road, Balloch G83 8QX.

* By phone -if you have registered by post you can pay by credit/debit card payment over the telephone on
01389 722608. Once you have posted your completed form to the Registration Office, we will contact you
to arrange payment.

* By e-mail —please scan and e-mail your completed form to: boatregistration@lochlomondtrossachs.org
we'll contact you to arrange payment over the telephone.

* Online —you can pay by credit/debit card online via PayPal on our website at
www.lochlomond-trossachs.org/slipway or via Bank Transfer using the details included on the
re-registration form. If you choose to make an online payment we recommend that you bring
proof of this payment with you on your first visit.

Please note that for security reasons from 1st April 2019 we will no longer be able to accept cash payments.

Why are you charging more for commercial vessels?

The slipway is primarily a facility for the public but we recognise that it is used by some commercial users. The
introduction of a separate charge for commerecial craft is in keeping with other similar services around the loch
and other popular locations and will help to ensure that recreational users access to this service is protected.

Where else can | launch on Loch Lomond?

Our slipway staff can advise you on other potential launching sites depending on your specific needs.

Where can | find out more?

Visit our website: www.lochlomond-trossachs.org/slipway
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